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St Mary’s Church is Open for Worship 
 

Services in Church: 

Sundays  
8.00 am – A traditional service of Holy Communion 
10.00 am – Parish Eucharist – also live streamed via Zoom: to receive the Zoom link please email Rev’d 
Paul White pauljohnwhite@gmail.com  or office@stmaryshadlow.org.uk  

Wednesdays:  
9.30 am Holy Communion 
 
Weekday services available on Facebook: search for St Mary’s Hadlow 
Mondays: 9am Morning Prayer, 6pm Compline 
Tuesdays: 9am Morning Prayer, 5.30pm Evening Prayer  
Wednesdays: 6pm Compline 
Thursdays:  9am Morning Prayer, 5.30pm Evening Prayer 
 

The church is open on Wednesday mornings between 10.30am and 12.30pm for private prayer and Food 
Bank. 

If you would like to arrange a wedding or baptism or just a chat, please telephone Rev’d Paul White on 
01732 850238. 
 
St Mary’s Website – www.stmaryshadlow.org.uk St Mary’s Office Email: office@stmaryshadlow.org.uk 

Children’s Society Box Collection 
Offering of Children’s Society boxes will take place at the 10am Service on Sunday 20 June. If you do not have 

a Children’s Society Box and would like one for collecting your loose change, please contact Kirsty or one of 

the church wardens. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

OPEN ARTISTS STUDIOS IN HADLOW South East Open Studios is back, and two artist studios are opening 

their doors to the public in Hadlow: Natal House, High Street and Bourne Grange Studios, Carpenters Lane. 

Open days for Hadlow studios are: 5-6th, 11-13th & 18-20th June. To discover art on your doorstep, look out 

for the local art trail posters & signpost arrows in the village. Studios will comply with Covid regulations and 

there will be guidance at each location. Directories showing over 200 artist studios open throughout Kent and 

parts of E Sussex from 4th-20th June can be found in the village shops or downloaded from https://www.seos-

art.org/seos-art-guide-2021/. 
 

Womens Night: Get together over a glass at the Two Brewers on Friday 18th June 7.30pm. 

 
Hospital Car Service: 
If you need transport to a hospital or medical appointment, please contact Mike Harvey on 01732 851881 
or 07464 548448 
 

Hadlow Scarecrow Trail:  25th – 26th September 

It’s that time of year again! Covid restrictions allowing, we are hoping to run our Scarecrow Trail for 
the third time. Please contact Kirsty on hadlow.scarecrowtrail@gmail.com if you think you might like 
to take part and want more details. The event this year is being kindly sponsored by Hadlow 
Pharmacy.  
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Clubs Societies and Social 
 

Hadlow Historical Society: We are hoping to start meetings in Sept.  Enquiries to Anne Hughes 

850214  hadlow12@mail.com 

East Peckam Historical Society: on Tues. 25th May at 7.30 by zoom. The speaker is Patsy Erskine Hill who is speaking 

on The Georgians, Polite and Not So Polite Society. £3.50. Contact Lee Kirk on 01732605934 if you are interested in 

attending. 

Hadlow Seniors Pop-in Club: 
We are hoping to re-open the club on Thurs. July 1st at 10am and look forward to welcoming our members once 

again.  This will be dependent on Government rules and the lifting of lockdown restrictions.  Why not come and join 

us?  New Members welcome we meet every Thursday 10am - 12noon in the Old School Hall. For more information 

please contact Pat Large 01732 850516 or Jenny Hopkins 01732 852386 

Hadlow WI:  On the 26th June we will be holding our first face-to-face members meeting since the beginning of the 

pandemic, with a 'Welcome Back' Tea Party to be held in 'Walnut Tree Cottage' garden, High Street. Wednesday's 'Walk 

and Talk' is once again happening with the walks lasting about an hour in duration, starting and finishing in the centre of 

Hadlow. For more information on these and all other activities, please visit our website http://hadlowwi.co.uk or find us 

on Facebook.  

Hadlow Primary School 
For the first time in years, we are not at capacity in our Early Years Foundation class (children starting school in Sept 

2021 born between 01/09/2016 - 31/08/2017) 

If you know of anyone who has not been offered a school place or a family that is new to the area, who may wish to join 

our warm, welcoming and enriching school environment, we'd love to hear from them. 

For more information, please contact Hadlow Primary School office on 01732 850349 or take a look at the virtual tour on 

our website https://hadlowprimary.primarysite.media/media/hadlow-school-virtual-tour. 
 

Caretaker Vacancy– Part Time 

After managing to keep the school site safe , secure and functioning for almost 18 months without a Caretaker, we are 

now looking for the right person to join our team.  We are looking for someone who will enjoy working within a vibrant 

school environment and who will be committed to maintaining and improving the school site. The ideal person will be 

warm, cheerful and willing to help in any way to support both children and staff. If you know anyone that might be 

interested, please encourage them to apply via Kent Teach. 

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/VacancyDetails.aspx?VacancyId=86664 

 

Hadlow's oldest resident, Gladys Tuxford, (105?) died on 6th May and had lived in Hadlow and Golden Green all her 

life.   
 

From the Parish Registers 
 

Funeral: We extend our sympathies to the family and friends of   13 April – Jill Brown 
 

 

Deadline for the July Newsletter: Friday June 18th 2021.  Send items to newsletterhadlow@btinternet.com 

 

Hadlow Parish Council  
 

The next Parish Council Meeting date and venue will be announced later on our website. The Agenda will 

be available on our website.               

Bulky Refuse Lorry: Service Suspended. 

We have three vacancies for Parish Councillors. If you are interested in serving your community contact 

the Parish Clerk for details. This voluntary post only takes up a few hours per week and is very varied and 

interesting. 

Clerk: clerk@hadlowpc.co.uk or 851878 For all your community information. 

Hadlow Parish Council official Twitter and Facebook accounts to keep you updated. Share photos, news and stories at: 

Twitter@HadlowParish, Facebook@HadlowParishCouncil, Website www.hadlowpc.co.uk. 
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